
 

 

YRRLC 
Meeting of the BoD 
October 19, 2023 
2:00 pm 
 
Present: Dan O’Neil, Greg Holt, Harold Riensche, Kathleen Whittenberger 
By telephone: Jerry Bichsel  
 
The meeting was called to order by President O’Neil. 
 
Ongoing issues involving landowners were discussed.  
 
A lengthy discussion on upcoming roadwork followed.  Because of the Corporation’s limited 
budget and the continuing degradation of the roads due to excess speed of some vehicles using 
the roads, it was determined that this fall’s roadwork would concentrate on areas needing work 
which are essential to allowing residents safe access to the ranch’s entrances/exits.  The area 
of Winding River Road where it is adjacent to the Yellowstone River is of primary concern. 
 
Consternation over past due accounts of Landowners dues was expressed.  It was agreed that 
calls would be made to be certain Landowners that bills were being received and to encourage 
prompt payment. 
 
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:25 pm. 
 
Kathleen Whittenberger 
Secretary Treasurer 
 
 


